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Planning Policy Newsletter 
 

August 2022 

 

Wyre Borough Council - Draft Wyre Local Plan Partial Review (2011-2031) 

Notice of Independent Examination (Regulation 24) Town and Country 

Planning (Local Planning) (England) Regulations 2012  

 

Dear Consultee, 
 

 

Wyre Council submitted its Draft Wyre Local Plan Partial Review (2011-2031) 

to the Secretary of State on 25 April 2022 for Examination. The Secretary of 

State has appointed Mr Mark Dakeyne BA (Hons) MRTPI to undertake an 

independent Examination of the Draft Wyre Local Plan Partial Review (2011-

2031) and subsequently issue a report with his conclusions. As part of the 

independent Examination of the Draft Wyre Local Plan Partial Review (2011-
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independent Examination of the Draft Wyre Local Plan Partial Review (2011-

2031) and subsequently issue a report with his conclusions. As part of the 

independent Examination of the Draft Wyre Local Plan Partial Review (2011-

2031) public hearings will be held as follows: 

 

Venue: Wyre Civic Centre, Breck Road, Poulton-le-Fylde, FY6 7PU 

Time: The normal starting time will be 9:30am for morning hearing sessions 

and 1.30pm for afternoon sessions. 

Hearings Commencement Date: Tuesday 27 September 2022  

 

Further details of the Examination, including the full programme (dates, times 

and topics) for the hearing sessions will be made available on the Local Plan 

Examination web page at: www.wyre.gov.uk/planning-policy/local-plan-partial-

review-2011-2031-1/6 

 

All queries regarding the Examination should be addressed to the Programme 

Officer: 

 

Tony Blackburn, 15 Ottawa Close, Blackburn, BB2 7EB 

Email: tony.blackburn@wyre.gov.uk 

Telephone: 01254 260286 
 

 

 

Kind Regards, 

Planning Policy 

Wyre Council 

03 August 2022  
    



3

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

Copyright © 2022 Wyre Council, Civic Centre, Breck Road, Poulton-le-Fylde, Lancashire, FY6 7PU, All 

rights reserved. 

    

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Planning Policy · Wyre Council · Breck Road · Poulton-le-Fylde, Lancashire FY6 7PU · United Kingdom  

 

 
 

 


